
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Your input is needed!  You are invited to attend a Public Meeting on the Northwest Georgia 

Regional Plan of the Northwest Georgia Regional Commission (NWGRC) from 4:00- 6:00 P. 

M. on Tuesday, December 18, 2018 at the Gordon County Chamber of Commerce located at 

300 S Wall St, Calhoun, GA 30701.  This public meeting will include presentations from 

NWGRC staff and an open discussion of needs and opportunities in Northwest Georgia.  For 

more information visit www.nwgrc.org or call (706) 295-6485. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

http://www.nwgrc.org/

